From: Sushil Tailor [

Sent: 2025/04/23 4:44 PM
To: Dela Pena, Samantha <Samantha.DeLaPena@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Public Meeting Follow-Up - 0ZS-2024-0001 - 55, 57, 59, 61, 63 and 65 Park Street

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do
not trust or are not expecting.

I’m a simple man

| am upper middle class, but single, and the only things available to me are shoebox apartments where |
can’t have everything | need to live a good life

So build the - housing please. We are in a housing crisis. People who want to complain should find
a superior hobby to making the rest of our lives miserable because they can’t handle their own
emotions whenever a building goes up.



I don’t - about plannerspeak or your processes. Just build the - housing. Put this on the
record please for council to read.

Thank you
Cheers,

Sushil Tailor




